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Stuart Hodgson  
Director, Project Environment, Sustainability and Planning, Metro West  
Sydney Metro  
Level 43, 680 George Street  
Sydney, NSW, 2000  
  
3/11/2021  
  
  
Dear Mr Hodgson  
  

Sydney Metro West Stage 1 (SSI-10038)  
Westmead Heavy Vehicles on Local Roads Request  

  
I refer to the Clyde Heavy Vehicles on Local Roads (HVLR) Request which was submitted to the 
Planning Secretary for approval in accordance with Condition D86 of SSI-10038.   
  
I note that the Westmead HVLR Request:  
• has been reviewed by Sydney Metro and no issues were raised,  
• has been prepared in consultation with Transport for NSW and City of Parramatta Council;  
• has been reviewed by an independent traffic expert, Alex Gosper of CivLink Consulting, who 
indicated that the proposed use of local roads is expected to have limited impact on 
pedestrians if managed properly.  

  
Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the Westmead Heavy Vehicles on 
Local Roads (Revision 2, dated 27 October 2021) in accordance with Condition D86 of SSI-10038. 
Please upload the approved plan onto the project website in accordance with the requirements of 
condition B11.   
  
If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Grant Brown at 
grant.brown@dpie.nsw.gov.au  
  
Yours sincerely   

  
Jake Shackleton  
Director – Infrastructure Management  
 
As nominee of the Planning Secretary  
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